May 24, 2023

To:

Mayor Tobias and View Royal Council Members

Re: Variance for garage length at 25 Chancellor Avenue
Presently, our garage measures 9.144 metres in length.
We wish to build a new garage using the existing footprint.
However, we are only allowed 7.5 metres.

We are requesting a variance for the difference.

Kind regards

Brian Westwood



